September 29, 2006

SENT VIA FAX TO (630) 495-9864

Brian Carter Seamless Gutter Corp. 601 E. St. Charles Road Lombard, IL 60148

Re: Revised Downtown Improvement and Renovation Grant application

Dear Mr. Carter:

As I stated in the voicemail message I left you earlier today, we have not yet received the two remaining sign contractor estimates for your revised grant application. Accordingly, as this was the only agenda item anticipated for the October 3, 2006 Economic and Community Development Committee meeting, this meeting has been cancelled.

Your application will therefore be considered at the November 7, 2006 Economic and Community Development Committee meeting (assuming you have been successful in obtaining the estimates prior to the October 31 agenda deadline). The Village will not take any actions related to the fencing requirement until your grant application has been acted upon by the Village Board.

If you have any questions, I may be reached at (630) 620-3084.

Sincerely,

VILLAGE OF LOMBARD
Department of Community Development

Jennifer Backensto, AICP Planner II

H:\CD\WORDUSER\EDADM\ECDCMTE\Facade Grants\601-609eStCharles\Continuation.doc